
Dear friends of Animal Protection, 

today we are turning to you with an urgent and heart-warming request. We recently found a 
small, helpless puppy at a school in Aegina City, which had obviously been abandoned. This 
little four-legged friend is just two months old and urgently needs our help and care. 

We, the Animal Protection team, decided to take care of him and place him in a foster home, as 
he is still unvaccinated and it would be dangerous for him to stay at the shelter. The foster home 
gave the puppy the name Lina. 

We need your support to give Lina the best possible start in life. 

           

 

We lack the necessary resources for: 

• Food: High quality puppy food that provides him with the energy and nutrients he needs. 
• Vaccinations: Essential for his health and to protect him from dangerous diseases. 
• Worming: To ensure he is free from parasites. 
• Veterinary costs: Regular examinations and any necessary treatments to ensure he 

grows up healthy. 

Our aim is to find a safe and loving home for the little puppy when he is old enough. Every 
contribution - no matter how small - helps us to give him the care he so desperately needs. 

This is how you can support us: 

Our donation account: 

Aegean Dogs e.V. 

IBAN: DE61 1203 0000 1020 041529 

BIC: BYLADEM 1001 

Our Paypal: 

PayPal 

jk.aegean.dogs@aol.deOur 
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Donation receipts: 

We are authorized to issue donation receipts. Donation receipts are processed and sent 
from mid-January to mid-February of the following year in a collective donation receipt. 

Please help us to give this small, innocent creature a second chance at a happy and healthy life. 
Every donation, no matter how small, is a big step in the right direction. 

We thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your support and compassion! 

With kind regards, your Animal Protection team 


